
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
         October 5, 2005 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor W. Gray and Council 
City of Kelowna 
Water Street 
Kelowna, B.C. 
 
 
Dear Mayor Gray: 
 
Re: October 24, 2005 Presentation to Council 
 
We request the opportunity to make a presentation to Council on October 24, 2005 regarding 
the Closing of 2005 Kelowna Centennial Celebrations. 
 
We have had a great year celebrating Kelowna’s 100th birthday and we felt it was an 
appropriate time to address the council to bring everyone up to date. 
 
We have a PowerPoint presentation that includes a good portion of our presentation and I will 
invite Reid Oddleifson to do the commentary during the slide slow.  The presentation will 
reflect on the various events or the 100th birthday as well as the time capsule closure. 
This presentation will take approximately 15-20 minutes. 
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Wendy Falkowski 
Chair 
2005 Kelowna Centennial Committee 
(250) 861-1086 
 
 
 
 


